
TWINNING UPDATE (October 2023)
Pendle District Youth Council

Marl have asked for some information re. Pendle District Youth Council 
eg. how long it has been running.  This information is pending from the Youth Support team.
Creil Choir

Contact has been made with Remy Hermitant, Director at the Creil Municipal Conservatory of Music and Dance, asking if a small group (up to 15 members) of C4 choir would be interested in singing in Pendle, perhaps in 2025.  
International Youth Event 2024 in Marl
Marl are now planning an International Youth event in Marl for the summer of 2024.  Pendle has been invited to participate with 4 young people (aged 15 – 18) and 1 youth leader.  The date is Monday 15th July 2024 – Sunday 21st July 2024 inclusive. Marl advise this project is subject to financial funding, which they are currently applying for.  More details are to follow from Marl.  Pendle has to confirm its intention to participate by 13th November 2023.  
This event is separate from the International Youth Event 2024 proposed by Creil at the Carrozd’Arraches site in Creil’Alpes.

International Weeks against Racism 2024

Marl are due to send an English version of their leaflet about the envelope design project.
Marl-Pendle staff exchange 
In May 2023 Marl held a public event about major future-focussed projects in its twin towns.  Pendle forwarded a presentation focussing on Levelling Up/Town Deal, with a pre-recorded introduction by the then Mayor of Pendle.  It was very well received in Marl.  

Subsequently, a staff exchange re. urban development and culture was discussed.  2 members of Pendle staff have been invited to go to Marl for a visit at the end of November 2023.  The focus will be on largely urban development, probably including cycling, and some culture.  Marl Twinning Committee have planned their Christmas gathering for that week so that the 2 Pendle guests can be included.  

2 staff from Marl – one works in Urban planning and one is a Co-ordinator for social culture – are due to visit Pendle in March 2024.   Rene Lankeit, the coordinator for social culture, is a member of Marl Twinning Committee and has experience in twinning projects.    
Venue of meeting 

The Pendle Twinning Association AGM will take place at 5.30pm on Wednesday 1st November 2023 in the Members Room at Nelson Town Hall, immediately followed by the Ordinary meeting.  

